
Cyber Safety Parent 
Information Evenings
with Paul Litherland from Surf Online Safe

The Ashdale Cluster invites 
its parents to one of two free 
information sessions about 
cyber safety being run by  
Paul Litherland from Surf 
Online Safe.

Paul, an ex Police Officer of 
20 years, spent the last five 
years of his Policing career in 
the Technology Crime Investigation Unit. This Unit 
is internationally recognised as one of the leading 
technology crime divisions in the world. After this 
experience, he realised there were limited resources 
available to parents, schools and children about the 
online world, so he created Surf Online Safe.

Paul’s engaging and informative session focuses on 
educating students and community members on 
how to be safe online and raise awareness of current 
online risks.

Bookings are essential as tickets are limited to 300 
seats per evening.

Cyber Safety Parent Information Evenings:
Monday 27 August 2018, 6.30 - 8.00pm 
Tuesday 28 August 2018, 6.30 - 8.00pm

Please register on Eventbrite to secure your seat. 
Registrations open Wednesday 8 August at 9.00am. 
Go to Eventbrite: https://goo.gl/pa2nkU
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